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12th May 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to announce the dates for our upcoming Sports Days! This is a wonderful 

opportunity for our children to showcase their athletic skills. Below are the details for each 
year group's Sports Day: 

• Reception: 9:30 AM on 17th June. 
• Year 1 and Year 2: 1:30 PM on 17th June. 
• Nursery: 2:20 PM on 18th June 
• Year 3 and Year 4: 9:30 AM on 19th June. 
• Year 5 and Year 6: 1:30 PM on 19th June. 

Please ensure that your child comes to school in their PE kit on their Sports Day. We also 
recommend that they bring their water bottle and a hat to stay hydrated and protected 
from the sun. 

We warmly invite all parents/carers to join us and cheer on the children.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Kind regards, 
Mr D Jones 
PE Lead 
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